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As 30 Korean second-generation students neared the end of their four-week English-language study 

program in Ukraine, they experienced three days of Chondo (witnessing).  

 

Accompanied by their teachers and a few elder family members, on January 18 they traveled to 

witnessing centers in the cities of Kharkiv, Dnipro, Odessa, Lviv, Zhytomyr and Chernihiv, where local 

members welcomed them with pleasure.  

 

Until January 20, they experienced street Chondo, studying Divine Principle, listening to each other's 

testimonies, sightseeing, and organizing Korean cultural programs for guests and center members.  

 

In Zhytomyr, they also organized a charity project for children with mental disabilities. 

 

 


